
HAPPY New Year 2025……
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
Happy New Year! I hope you and your family had a 
joyous and restful holiday season. As we begin this 
new academic term, I'm thrilled to welcome everyone 
back to school.

 A special focus this term is on our Grade Five 
students, who will be preparing for the SEA exam at 
the end of the term. We are committed to supporting 
them every step of the way and ensuring they have 
the tools and encouragement needed to excel.

 To all our families, we  look forward to another term 
filled with  many activities  for growth, learning and 
success. Your continued support and involvement in 
your child's education remains invaluable, and I am 
excited for what we will achieve together in the 
upcoming weeks ahead.

Wishing you and your children a productive and 
rewarding term.

Regards, 
Mrs K. Seow 
Principal 

Dates to remember:
January:
13th – Clubs & HW Supervision begins
13th – 17th – Infants 1 2025 Intake process
16th – School Mass
28th – 29th – RIK Book Sale

February: 
5th – World Read Aloud Day
11th – Grade 2 Parents’ Meeting
21st – Mid Term Reports
25th – Calypso Fiesta
26th – Carnival Jump Up - (1/2 day)
27th – 28th – Carnival Brain Break – NO SCHOOL

March: 
3rd – Carnival Monday – NO SCHOOL
4th – Carnival Tuesday – NO SCHOOL
5th – Ash Wednesday - NO SCHOOL
6th – Return to school after Carnival Break
18th – Grade 4 Parents’ Meeting
31st – Spiritual Baptist Holiday – NO SCHOOL
* EID - TBD

April: 
5th – MRGS Walk A Thon
8th – SEA MASS
9th – School Closes for Term 2 (1/2 day)
10th – SEA EXAM
11th – 28th – EASTER VACATION
29th – School Reopen for Term 3
Please check our school’s website for easy access to school’s calendar.

SCHOOL UNIFORMS REMINDERS

Infants 1 Registration 2025

10th January, 2025

SICKNESS CONTRACT
With the recent increase in viruses, we have 
reintroduced the practice of regular hand sanitizing at 
school to help keep our kids and staff healthy. We 
kindly remind you that, as part of the sickness 
contract you signed, it is your responsibility to keep 
your child home if he/she displays any flu like 
symptoms.

Sending a sick child to school puts other students, 
teachers, and their families at a risk of illness. If you 
are called to collect your child due to illness, he/she 
will be waiting in the designated open-air area as per 
the requirements of the Ministry of Education and 
Ministry of Health. Let's work together to maintain a 
safe and healthy environment for everyone at MRGS.

DROP OFF ZONE
We kindly remind you that the drop off zone, spanning 
the length of the school on the left side, is designated 
each morning for quick drop offs only. This area 
should not be used for parking or for visiting the 
office, bookstore, cafeteria or meeting with teachers. 
Additionally, we ask that you please avoid parking on 
the zebra crossing  and in front of driveways or gates 
within the school vicinity to ensure safe and effective 
access for everyone.

AFTER CARE
On afternoons, after school, we remind you that your children are 
safely supervised free of charge from 2:15 to 3:45 pm each day 
(for 1.5 ℎ𝑟𝑠). 

However, after 3:45pm our aftercare programme conducted by 
Mrs. Ayow or Miss Lue Sue begins  at a cost of $40 per hour or 
part thereof. 

Please remember to make payments directly to Mrs. Ayow or Miss 
Lue Sue for this service. Thank you for your cooperation in the 
programme.
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